

Grange Junior School Grange Drive Stratton St Margaret Swindon SN3 4JY Tel: 01793 822405 www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

8<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Over the coming weeks, in our project lessons, your child will be tasting and exploring a variety of ingredients linked to hot cross buns. They will then have the opportunity to design and make their own hot cross bun.

We would like to provide your child with hot cross buns to taste. We would also like them to make their own hot cross bun as a final outcome.

Closer to the time, once your child has designed their hot cross bun, they may want to bring in specific items that will not be supplied by the school.

If you know of any specific dietary requirements or any allergies your child has, please could you let your child's class teacher know as soon as possible.

Many thanks

The Year 6 team.

